
 
Notification 

Dated: Monday, 12 February 2024 
                                                                                        

Notice is hereby given that the College with all its academic departments and 
administrative sections will remain closed on 13.02.2024 (Tuesday) and 
14.02.2024 (Wednesday) on account of Day Before Saraswati Puja and 
Saraswati Puja, respectively as per Order issued by Finance (Audit) Dept., 
Government of West Bengal bearing No. 6112 – F(P2) dated 09/11/2023.  
 
However, Saraswati Puja will be organised by the students of the College on 
Wednesday. All concerned are requested to be present on both the occasions.  
   
This notice is subject to alteration depending upon any specific instruction 
issued by any competent authority.  
 

 


